In 2002, I began utilizing Border Collies out of sheer necessity while working alone on a ranch in British Columbia. Initially, I only required assistance in gathering cows. My first two dogs were a mixed-breed puppy and a 4-year-old rescue that simply yearned for a job.
Now, 22 years later, after moving to two additional provinces and having worked with numerous dogs, I reside and operate at Soderglen South Ranch, which is located near Cardston, bordering Montana. Here, we manage to calve 1000 cows on pasture and utilize dogs for all cattle-related tasks.
In 2019, I started setting sheep at Chris's summer trial and have since participated in numerous other trials in Alberta and Saskatchewan. I have set the Western Canadians multiple times and will soon be setting at the Canadians for the third time.
For the upcoming event, my experienced team of setting dogs will include Greeley, T-Mack, and Rawlins.

